
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 17, 2024 

 

The Stevens Point Area YMCA is joining the Waushara 

Community for ‘Y on the Fly’ Event  

The Stevens Point Area YMCA will be hosting their ‘Y on the Fly’ event in 

partnership with the Waushara Community on July 25th from 9:00 AM to 

8:30 PM at Bird Creek Park in Wautoma, Wisconsin.  

This event will offer free family fun for all ages and include activities such as 

yoga, family kickball, group exercise classes, yard games, water safety 

games, and family bingo. Additionally, a picnic lunch will be provided at noon 

for those attending. The night will end with some live music during 

Wautoma’s Music in the Park from 6:00 to 8:30 PM.  

‘Y on the Fly’ marks the first event of the future Waushara County YMCA. 

The introduction of this new Y will ensure that the people of Waushara 

County have access to life changing health and wellbeing programming and 

services which will be revolutionary for their small community. Beyond 

providing sports and recreational activities and programming, the Y will be a 

hub where people can come together for a diverse range of programs and 

services, ensuring a strong and vibrant community for decades to come. 

Construction for the Waushara County YMCA is set to begin in 2025. For 

more information, visit spymca.org/wausharacountyymca. 

 

Contact: 

BreAnn Constantineau 

Stevens Point Area YMCA 

715-952-9363  

bconstantineau@spymca.org 



### 

 

About the Stevens Point Area YMCA 

The Y is one of the nation’s leading nonprofits strengthening communities through youth 

development, healthy living and social responsibility. Currently serving Portage County (for 

more than 55 years). The Stevens Point Area YMCA has the long-standing relationships and 

physical presence not just to promise, but to deliver, lasting personal and social 

change.  www.spymca.org   

  
 

 

 


